From: Islands2050

Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 12:35 PM

To: Islands2050

Subject: FW: Draft Islands Trust Policy Statement

From: Carol Money

Date: June 22, 2021 at 2:52:02 PM PDT

To: Executive Admin < execadmin@islandstrust.bc.ca>

Cc: Trustees < Trustees@islandstrust.bc.ca >

Subject: Draft Islands Trust Policy Statement

Hello,

Please include this email in the IT Agenda for the July 8 Council Meeting.

We are exceedingly concerned about the Draft Policy Statement for the Islands Trust and the fact that it removes the power of the local communities and their elected representatives.

We feel very strongly that a Policy Statement of this magnitude must go to as many town hall meetings as necessary to build consensus in each of the different communities in the Islands Trust area.

The existing Policy Statement can continue to serve the Islands Trust for as long as it takes to do proper consultation.

Please stop pushing this Draft Policy Statement until circumstances allow you to do proper legal consultations at town hall meetings. If you ram this through, it is very possible that the Islands Trust will end up in Court. At the very best, you are giving the Islands Trust a large black eye.

Cancel the First Reading on the Agenda. Do not vote for First Reading. Vote to do this properly.

Regards, John & Carol Money